
 

JONESPORT SCHOOL DEPARTMENT  

        SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING  

Jonesport, Maine 

October 6, 2021 

  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE 

NEXT MEETING. 

A meeting of the Jonesport School Committee was held at Jonesport Elementary School on 

Wednesday, October 6, 2021 with members present as follows:  Ernest Kelley Jr, Julie Farris and 

Suzen Polk-Hoffses.  Also present was Catherine MacDonald, Principal Heidi Fairbanks and 

Superintendent of Schools Lewis Collins. 

 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 5:03 p.m. followed by the pledge. 

          

1. Approval of Minutes 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0) to approve the minutes of September 1, 2021.  

 

2.   Personnel Issue – Executive Session 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0) to enter executive session at 5:05 p.m. to discuss a 

personnel issue.   

 

The School Committee returned to regular session at 5:29 p.m. 

 

 

3.   Coaches 

A.  Grades 7&8 Boys’ Basketball 

B.  Grades 7&8 Girls’ Basketball 

C.  Pee Wee Boys’ Basketball 

D.  Pee Wee Girls’ Basketball 

E.  Cheerleading 

 

The Superintendent recommended the following coaches for the 2021-2022 school year: 

Patrick Kelley – Grades 7&8 Boys’ Basketball 

            Dani Alley – Grades 7&8 Girls’ Basketball 

            Arlin Alley – Pee Wee Boys’ Basketball  

            Devon Holubek – Pee Wee Girls’ Basketball 

            Cheerleading – None 

 

           The School Committee voted (3-0) to approve the recommendation. 
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4.  Policy Review 

A.  IHBAC – Child Find 

B.  GBBG – Disciplinary Action 

 

The School Committee reviewed proposed policies IHBAC and GBBG. 

 

5. Principal’s Report 

 

See attached. 

 

6. Miscellaneous 

 

      The School Committee voted (3-0) to have an early release on October 29, 2021. 

 

 

7. Adjournment 

 

The School Committee voted (3-0) to adjourn at 5:55 p.m. 

 

         Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

            Lewis Collins 

         Superintendent of Schools 

 
 


